
 

 

Cherry Blossom Class Advent 2 Newsletter 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

I hope that you all had a lovely holiday and are ready for a fun but busy half-term!  Overleaf, 

please find an outline of what Cherry Class will be learning between now and Christmas.  

Please note that we have another couple of history lessons on the Bronze Age and Iron Age 

to complete before starting the new Geography topic. We will have a Forest School session 

this half-term, a text will be sent to let you know in advance.  We are also excited to learn 

first aid in a Mini-Medics session later in November.  We will make sure to put photos on 

Facebook for you to enjoy!  

Below is a reminder of our weekly routine.   

Weekly Routine 

MONDAY Good News Assembly at 9am.  

THURSDAY P.E.- School kit must be worn, earrings removed and long hair 

tied back.   

In the afternoon, Mrs Fletcher will be covering my planning 

time and will dismiss the children at the end of the day.  

FRIDAY Spelling test, homework to be completed and number of 

reads with an adult will be counted (please try to read for 

15 minutes daily).  

New spelling and homework will be set. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.   

Kind regards, 

Mrs Brown and Mrs Manson 

 


